## **A PARTY**





## St. Francis College

180 Remsen Street, Brooklyn Heights, New York 11201 (718) 522-2300

June 1987

## Dear Graduate:

The St. Francis College Community extends to you sincere congratulations and best wishes on your receiving your baccalaureate degree.

It is our hope and prayer that your years spent at St. Francis have been fruitful and beneficial, which will ensure you a successful career as well as a happy life.

It is our hope also that you will always remember  $\Lambda 1\,\mathrm{ma}$  Mater with loyalty and fondness.

Again, congratulations.

Sincerely,

Donald Sullivan, O.S.F.

President